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September 2020 
 

Dear parent/carer, 

Thank you for your support during these incredibly testing times. 

As from tomorrow, Thursday 24 September, we would like to offer your child a daily 
live maths lesson via Microsoft Teams. This lesson will take place at 9.30am.  In 
order to join the lesson, your child needs to visit Show My Homework, where the 
instructions for accessing the lesson will be made clear. The homework will show as 
‘Live lesson for children working from home’. 

In addition, other subjects will be setting work for your child today, also via Show My 
Homework.  This work will follow the schemes of work being taught in school. Please 
encourage your child to complete all tasks so that they do not fall behind with their 
learning. 

If we can help you in any other way, please feel free to contact me directly. 
rossj@goldington.beds.sch.uk. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Jacqueline Ross 
Vice Principal 
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